
Once elected, our Junior Road Safety Officers wasted no time 
getting on with the job of keeping pupils safe. They designed and 
ran a poster competition which was part of every year group’s 
Homework Grid -  

I am safe: Produce a poster for the 
Road Safety Competition, reminding 
people not to park on the zig zags 
outside school. 

 
Pupils from Reception to Year 6 
produced excellent posters helping to 
get this message across to pupils and 
their parents. The standard was very 
high and it was difficult to judge which 
posters were the ones that would receive 
prizes. Well done to everyone who 
entered the competition.  


